MINUTES OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
June 12, 2002

The minutes of the proceedings of a special meeting of the City Council of the City of Coos Bay, Coos
County, Oregon, held at 6 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 500 Central Avenue, Coos Bay,
Oregon.

Those Attending

Those present were Mayor Joe Benetti and Councilors Anna Marie Larson, Jeff McKeown, Cindi Miller, and
Judy Weeks. Councilor Kevin Stufflebean was out of town due to his employment. City staff present were
City Manager Bill Grile, Deputy Recorder Joyce Jansen, Community Services Director Shanda Shribbs, and
Library Director Carol Ventgen.

Council Interviews

Letters of Interest were accepted through June 7, 2002 for consideration of appointment to fulfill the vacancy
on the City Council. Letters were received from Bruce Bennett, Mark Daily, Linda Doman, Jon Eck, Howard
Forte, Roger Gould, Annettee Miles, Dr. John Muenchrath, Donald Ross, Richard Rudder and Steve
Schneiderman. The City Council interviewed the following candidates at this meeting: Bruce Bennett, Mark
Daily, Linda Doman, Jon Eck, Howard Forte, Roger Gould, Annette Miles, Dr. John Muenchrath and Donald
Ross.

Mayor Benetti briefly reviewed the interview process and explained the City Council will vote at June 18"

meeting and the new councilor will be sworn in at the July 2" meeting. Due to prior commitments, Richard
Rudder and Steve Schneiderman were scheduled for interviews on June 18™.

Adjourn

There being no further business to come before the Council, Mayor Benetti adjourned the meeting to June
18, 2002 in the Council Chambers at City Hall.

Joe Benetti, Mayor

ATTEST:

Joyce Jansen, Deputy Recorder
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